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The Round Table of Bretonnia will be unreachable for a short time this monday, August 20th. 






Because of our constant growth we need a more powerful server to handle the additional load. But thanks to all the
recent donations, that is easily possible! During the upgrade process, the site may not be reachable for a short time, but
after that everything should be back to normal - and faster! 
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